
 

 

 

Welcome, SEAGULLS, to the 2023-24 school year! 
 

An educational journey that is fun, relevant, and meaningful is planned for the upcoming year. 

We, therefore, invite all stakeholders to partner with us to ensure the success of all learners. 

Please find below pertinent information for the opening of school. 

 

• Beginning on Monday, July 24, 2023, through Friday, August 4, 2023, between the 

hours of 8:00 am and 1:00 pm, staff will be at the school to allow parents to take care of 

fees prior to the first day of school. Please adhere to this schedule to ensure a smooth 

opening on August 7, 2023. Gym uniforms may be purchased ahead of the first day. 

 

• Students must be accompanied by a parent on the first day of school and they must wear 

full uniform to attend orientation sessions. 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday, August 7, 2023 

First instructional day 
 

8:00 am:       Pre-Kindergarten – Grade 4 

                                10:00 am:       Grade 5 – Grade 8 

School Fees 
 
School Insurance: $18 
P.E Uniform         : $20 per 
set 

  

 
 

Please note that classes for All students begin on Monday, 
August 7, 2023. 

 

At JESS, Educating Children IS Our Business! 

Make it YOURS, too! 

Orientation Schedule 


